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Updated: A Portion of Butcher’s Island Boat Landing to 
be Used for Harbor River Bridge Replacement Project 

 
A portion of the Butcher’s Island Boat Landing, 10 Butcher’s Road, St. Helena Island 
[map], will be used for storing large crane equipment starting next month. Work is 
expected to begin the week of December 3. The equipment will be used for the Harbor 
River Bridge replacement project. As a matter of public safety the South Carolina 
Department of Transportation (SCDOT) will be replacing the Harbor River Bridge 
beginning in 2019 and completion expected sometime in 2022.  
 
Work had been scheduled to start the week of November 29, but the timetable 
changed due to a schedule change with the moving of power lines in the project area. 
 
The Butcher’s Island Boat Landing will remain open to the public.  
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